

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

THE ADMINISTRATOR

President Donald J. Trump The White House

Dear Mr. President:

It has been the honor of my life to serve as the fifteenth Administrator of the Environmental Protection Agency. When you asked me to take over at the Agency you asked me to continue to clean up the air, continue to clean up the water, and to continue to deregulate in order to help promote U.S. jobs. We have accomplished all three. Every environmental indicator has improved, and we have definitively shown that you can have cost-effective and efficient regulations that continue to improve the environment for the American public without costing American jobs.

I am resigning effective noon on January 20, 2021 due to a change in Administrations.

God Bless the United States,

Andrew R. Wheeler